
ECA Announces Presidential Elections

Fellow Ambazonians,

The time has come for all Ambazonians to exercise their civic rights.

After the adoption of the Electoral Code by the Constituent General Assembly (CGA), the
Election Committee of Ambazonia (ECA) finds it necessary to organise a democratically
Free, Fair and Transparent Election to elect the President of the Interim Government (IG)
of the Federal Republic of Ambazonia.

Dear comrades, every Ambazonian is eligible to send his or her application to the office of
the ECA not later than 7 calendar days from the publication of this communique.

It should be noted that the election shall take place on Saturday the 26th of November
2022.

Please, to apply for this high office, you would be highly obliged to seriously read the
Electoral Code thoroughly. All articles of this code MUST be respected.

Also note that submission of candidacy will be accepted beginning from the date of
publication of this communique and expires exactly after 7 calendar days in line with Sec-
tion Two, Article 2.2 of the Electoral Code. Please, use the official email:
election@federalrepublicofambazoniagov.org.

This communique is published on the IG official website and all Ambazonia WhatsApp fora.

Signed this day, October 31st 2022.

Mr. Joseph Chensoh
Chairman of the Ambazonia Election Committee.
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